The Feast of St. Francis of Assisi
and The Blessing of the Animals
On Wednesday October 4, 2011 ¢1:30 PM
Mother Seton School Main Entrance Circle
(No rain date)

We hope you can join us for this great tradition at Mother Seton School.

PARENTS may bring pets o school at 1:10 pm.
Pets and owner will be lined up outside of the entrance circle.
Pets should be in cages or on a leash.
Pets may not ride the bus or spend the day at school.

Please let us know of any changes in transportation for your child following the
Blessing of the Animals. Kindly send a written note fo school by Hondoy
morning.

Please note that all students must return to their homerooms after the blessing
ceremony. The children must be dismissed from the front office.

We Look forward to another wonderful celebration.
Thank you for being a part of this special day!




